
Dear Mrs Vincent and Ms O’Neil, 

 

Following further negotiations with Network Rail, I would advise that Cambridgeshire County Council 

has withdrawn its objections to the following proposals: 

 

C16 and C17 Prickwillow 

The County Council has now received detailed design for the proposed steps as part of these 

proposals, and is now satisfied that the proposals are feasible, in particular with regard to safe 

refuges for pedestrians. The County Council notes that the proposals should be subject to a full 

design approvals and certification process. The County Council has therefore withdrawn its objection 

to the proposals. 

 

C29 Cassells, Brinkley 

The County Council has agreed to withdraw its objection to this proposal in consideration of, and 

subject to receipt of, an Undertaking to be provided by Network Rail concerning additional works 

that the County Council considers are necessary to ensure the safety of diverted pedestrians, and 

the connectivity of the PROW network.  

  

The County Council is now satisfied that the additional proposed works and actions address the 

County Council’s immediate concerns, and that the issues will be worked through at detailed design 

stage and through the Road Safety Audit Stage 2. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Camilla Rhodes 

 

Mrs Camilla Rhodes (Haggett) MA MLE MRICS  

Asset Manager – Information 

Highways Service, Cambridgeshire County Council, Box No. SH1313, Shire Hall, Cambridge, CB3 0AP 

Contact Centre: 0345 0455212 

 


